
Dear Friends:                                                                                                                                   October 2017 

Children’s Ministry needs more partners! 

This is our current children's class at the new Edinga Church. This Children's Bible Ministry has been going for 10 years! It 
has been a joy to see it take root; grow and blossom. 

We don't like asking 
for support, but 

limited funding is 
forcing us to cut 

back on our teachers 
and this ministry 

overall. 

We are asking anyone 
who feels led to 
support this vital 
outreach to join us with 
a monthly tax exempt 
commitment or even a 
one-time gift. 

Appointment Congo 
PO Box 98764 

Raleigh, NC 27624 

or give by credit card/
Pay Pal by clicking on 
'Donate' at 
appointmentcongo.org  

If you have previously 
viewed our website then 
'refresh' your computer 
as there have been some 
changes.) 

Please note our 
home base address: 

 

APPOINTMENT CONGO 
PO Box 98764 
Raleigh, NC 27624  

 
Email: 

paulandmarty@appointmentcongo.com 
 

Website(s): 
www.appointmentcongo.org 

facebook.com/appointmentcongo/ 

[ŜǧŜǊ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ƻƴ ƴŜȄǘ ǇŀƴŜƭΦΦΦ 

Teachers, helpers (left to right): Andre, M. Kasongo, Mama 
Louise, Mama Terese, Papa Dihambe. Missing: our 
computer man. 



Paul and Marty Law 

APPOINTMENT CONGO 
PO Box 98764 

Raleigh, NC 27624  
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TO OUR FRIENDS AND PARTNERS: 

ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ ƛƴǎƛŘŜΦΦΦ 

Your Missionaries in Congo,  

  Paul and Marty Law  
We post pictures often of the work on facebook: facebook.com/appointmentcongo 

 

Asami church class. 

Coloring. 

Enjoy more Children’s ministry 
photos! 
 
As you can see, God is really 
blessing Childrenôs ministry, 
and we would love you to be a 
ministry partner! 


